
Clinton County Sheriff’s Office 
News Release 

 
TO:  AREA NEWS 
 
The Clinton County Sheriff’s Office Patrol Division will be participating in “Breast Cancer Awareness 
Month” for the month of October.  Nationwide, several law enforcement agencies have their own 
special way of bringing awareness to breast cancer, whether it is with pink patrol cars, pink uniform 
shirts, and pink boot laces and so on.  This year, our patrol division has chosen to bring awareness by 
wearing pink “Sheriff” panels on our outer vest carriers and pink bands on our Sheriff badges, beginning 
on October 1st.  According to the National Breast Cancer Foundation, Inc., one in eight women are 
affected by breast cancer and more than 252,700 new cases of breast cancer will be diagnosed in the 
U.S. in this year alone.  The numbers are alarming and can affect our friends, family, loved ones and co-
workers.   
 
The Clinton County Sheriff’s Office will be forming a team to participate in the Making Strides Against 
Breast Cancer Walk on October 21st, 2018 at 10:00AM at the Melissa Penfield Park in Plattsburgh.  The 
members will be donating and raising money and then walking together as a team to support those 
fighting breast cancers, celebrate the survivors and remember and honor those who have lost the 
battle.   
 
Please reach out to us with any questions about our team efforts, our participation ideas or about the 
special “pink” details to our uniform for the month of October to bring awareness to Breast Cancer. 
 
 


